
Website Roundtable 0828921 

We had a great roundtable which started with the topic of making your meeting hybrid and the 

challenges of doing so such as good bandwidth and format that provides equal participation then the 

conversation moved into how the needs of online members can differ face-to-face person members 

especially if online members are from a different state or country. Lena provided some wonderful input 

from her long-time experience with the Russian speaking community and Past Delegate Bob also had 

some great experience and ideas to share. 
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